
Department of Management

Launching of Newsletter “Reminisce-The Milestone"

REPORT

 Activity:  Launching and introduction of department newsletter.

Date: - 20/05/2023 10.00 am

 Participants: Students and Faculties of Department of Management

 Objectives  of  the  Activity: To  launch  the  newsletter  and  promote  students  to
inculcate in news reading habit.
 

Department of Management launched its departmental newsletter on 20th May 2023 at 10 AM
in the St Francis college premises. The newsletter was launched by the esteemed delegates 
Mr.Nikhil, CEO of Janair Model Managemnent,Diretcor Bro.Antony Vayalil,Assistant 
Director Bro.Peter, Principal Prof.R.N.Subba Rao,Ms.Nethra,HOD and all faculties of 
Management of St Francis college. The launching took place following by the inauguration of
Management Fest which was happening on the same day. Along with the students and 
faculties of Management,were there people from other departments and courses of St Francis 
college. Launching event was later succeeded by the Trend Granduer,which was an audition 
program for the selection of models by the Janair Model Management.




